

Spring Term 2017

Newsletter Number 10

Friday 17th March

Contact us on 01626 216300 or email admin@highweekprimary.co.uk

Website: www.highweekprimary.co.uk

Come and join us at our 'find out sessions'

We would like to offer you the opportunity to come and find out more about how and what your children are learning with the following sessions. Approximately half an hour long in length, each of the talks will be full of practical information about the Highweek's approach to learning. The morning sessions will be held after you have dropped your child off and are in the studio, or alternately you might want to come and join us at our 6pm session where a crèche will be provided.

Refreshments will be provided. We do hope you will join us.

Growth Mindset Developing a Growth Minds

Tuesday 21st March at 9.00am & 6.00pm



Growth Mindset is all about how we develop children into successful learners so that they can make maximum progress. It is used throughout the school in all year groups and is open to everyone.

Read, Write Inc

Wednesday 29th March at 9.00am & 6.00pm

Read, Write Inc , Is the school's new approach to how we teach phonics, reading and writing skills. This is used with all Reception and Year 1 and 2 pupils and is open to any parent who would like to find out more.

e-safety



Online Safety

Will provide you with helpful information and guidance on the minefield of keeping your child safe when online.

Kind donation

We would like to say thank you to the PTFA who are very kindly donating £1000 towards new books for children on the Accelerated Reading scheme in Years 2, 3 and 4. We are really grateful for their continued hard work in raising money for the school.

Thank you

To all of the parents, carers & friends who kindly came into school to help us with the tree planting on Friday 10th March.

Well done to our
Accelerated readers this
week.

Jake Dallow has become
a millionaire!!!

Alice Edworthy has read 100,000 words.



It has been brought to our attention that the back lane is becoming increasingly dangerous for pedestrians, where possible please could pedestrians use appropriate footpaths when coming to and from school. Walking from Highweek Road up through the lane is not suitable especially if you have a pushchair.

Please could we also ask all parents and carers to be mindful of where they park at drop off and collection times, please could all parking restrictions in the area be followed.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Well done to our Friday Flyers our theme this week has been "Learn from feedback".

Our Friday Flyers promote our work around developing Growth Mindset and a can do attitude.

Our Friday Flyers are announced in our achievement assembly on a Friday morning at 9am.

*	Mardle	Grace Coker-Brown	Samuel Avery
☆	Bovey	Libby Manning	Lucas Mead
*	Tavy	Reece Collins	Beatrice Coker-Brown
☆	Exe	Max Fawkes	Lolita Jurevicute
★	Ashburn	Harrison Bailey	Alisha Hewett
*	Teign	Charlotte Tunstall	Lana Woodward Hobbs
☆	Dart	Kane Bowen	Alexa Scott-Sargeant
☆	Torridge	Cassie Taylor	Sophie Disbury
	Tamar	Callum Cooper	Alisha Parnell



Congratulations

to our kitchen who have
received a 5 star food
hygiene rating.
For more information
please visit http://



Attendance

Torridge Class had 100% attendance for the week of 6th March—10th March 2017.



Well done!

 \bigstar

 \star

Remember our whole school attendance target for the year we are working to is **96.2%.**

Missing school is missing out!

It is essential for children to attend as much school a possible if they are to get the most from their education and achieve their full potential.

Thank you for your co-operation during the past couple of weeks with regards to the illnesses that have been going around school. We are still in communication with Public Health England and following all guidelines.

Walk on Wednesday

Every Wednesday a group of children and adults meet to walk to school together, if you would like your child to join in please meet at the top of Broadlands Avenue at 8.35am.



Assembly Dates 2017

Spring Term 2017

Assemblies will run on a Wednesday at 3.10pm in the main school hall unless otherwise stated.

March

21st March at 3pm - Taw

This is on Tuesday and will be held in the EYFS building

22nd March - Bovey

29th March - Tamar



Find us on Facebook -

For parents and carers to keep up to date with news and events from the school -

www.facebook.com/highweekprimaryschool and Friends of Highweek (PTFA) -

www.facebook.com/friendsofhighweekprimary



Download the Parentmail App and we can send messages to you instantly for FREE, saving us hundreds of pounds each year! The Parentmail App is available from



